Coburg Heritage Committee
Regular Session
April 11, 2018 -6 P.M.
Coburg City Hall
91136 North Willamette St.
COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: Michelle Shattuck, Lorrie Zeller
COMMITTEE MEMBERS ABSENT: Carol Lockhard, Jason Rydquist
STAFF PRESENT: Jeff Kernen
GUESTS PRESENT: None
RECORDED BY: Rodney Cimburke, LCOG

1. CALLTO ORDER:
Ms. Shattuck called the meeting to order at 6:08 p.m.

2. ROLL CALL:
Mr. Cimburke called the roll, and stated a quorum was not present.

3. CLG GRANT - COLORING BOOK & ART CONTEST

Mr. Kernen said there were a few submissions so far. He stated that the original deadline for
submissions was 4/13, but he was considering extending that date to the 27th.

Mr. Kernen asked if Ms. Shattuck had broadcasted the information about the art contest.

She answered that she had.

Ms. Shattuck asked if Coburg had any pull with KLCC. She wondered if KLCC would be willing to
run a short piece on the Coburg art contest.

Mr. Kernen said that may be a possibility.

Ms. Shattuck suggested trying to get local news outlets to mention the Coburg art contest in
any of their Local Events segments.

Mr. Kernen said that was a great idea.
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Ms. Shattuck wondered what the prizes would be for the art contest.

Mr. Kernen responded that the prizes would be gift cards from local businesses.

Mr. Kernen offered the next CHC meeting was 5/9, and the opening of the art contest was 5/12.
Chair Zeller entered the meeting at 6:16 p.m.

Chair Zeller asked if anyone would be interested in the position of Chair of the CHC.

Ms. Shattuck offered that she would.

Chair Zeller asked who had set up the CHC case in the City Hall lobby.

Ms. Shattuck said that she did it.

Mr. Kernen offered the Coburg Community Foundation (CCF) was planning on purcgasing a
house in Coburg, and turning it into a community center.

Mr. Kernen stated that Coburg Golden Years festival was coming up. He asked if the CHC
wanted to be involved.

Ms. Shattuck wondered if any old-time fiddle music or the like would be playing at Golden
Years.

Mr. Kernen said there would be.

Mr. Kernen offered they were working on setting up a movie in the park on the Friday night of
Golden Years.

4. ADJOURNMENT
Chair Zeller adjourned the meeting at 6:47 p.m.

(Recorded by Rodney Cimburke)
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